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Socialism and Legal History Hans-Peter Haferkamp 2022-05
This book focuses on the way in which legal historians
and legal scientists used the past to legitimize,
challenge, explain and familiarize the socialist legal
orders, which were backed by dictatorial governments. It
will be valuable for those working in areas of Legal
History, Jurisprudence and Philosophy of Law and
European Studies.
Peasant Art in Russia Charles Holme 2019-03-16 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced
from the original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the
original copyright references, library stamps (as most
of these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within
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the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of
a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or
blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant.
The Emergence of Russian Contitutionalism 1900–1904 K.
Fröhlich 2012-12-06 My interest in the topic of this
book traces back over more than ten years to my interest
in the history of political parties in pre revolutionary
Russia. To my late tutor Professor Reinhard Wittram, who
guided me during my undergraduate and post-graduate days
as a student at the University of Gottingen, lowe a
special gratitude for giving my iiJ.terest its special
focus. I. am indebted to him for my academic training
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more than this book may indicate. He did not see the
results of his influence, but he followed my preparatory
work with both sympathy and critical attention. My
thanks are due equally to Professors Hans Roos (Bochum)
and Rudolf Vierhaus (Gbttingen), whose constant advice
and help meant continued encouragement. I am further
obliged to Professors Dietrich Geyer (Tiibingen) and
Hans Kaiset (Oldenburg) and their critical reading of
the 1973 draft of my book. In 1977/78, during my
revision of the manuscript and its preparation for
publication, the most im portant suggestions came to me
from many discussions deep into the night with my friend
Jurgen Jahnke. To the many others whose names do not
appear here lowe my thanks for their help and
encouragement.
The Decembrist Myth in Russian Culture L. Trigos
2009-12-21 This book is the first interdisciplinary
treatment of the cultural significance of the
Decembrists' mythic image in Russian literature,
history, film and opera in a survey of its deployment as
cultural trope since the original 1825 rebellion and
through the present day.
The Decembrist Movement Marc Raeff 1966 Translated
materials related to the secret societies that led an
abortive revolt against Nicholas I on December 14, 1825.
The Making of the New Martyrs of Russia Karin Hyldal
Christensen 2017-10-02 Following the end of the Soviet
Union, the Russian Orthodox Church has canonized a great
number of Russian saints. Whereas in the first
millennium of Russian Christianity (988-1988) the Church
recognized merely 300 Russian saints, the number had
grown to more than 2,000 by 2006. This book explores the
remarkable phenomenon of new Russian martyrdom. It
outlines the process of canonization, examines how
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saints are venerated, and relates all this to the ways
in which the Russian state and its people have chosen to
remember the Soviet Union and commemorate the victims of
its purges. The book includes in-depth case studies of
particular saints and examines the diverse ways in which
they are venerated.
Probability Theory L. E. Maistrov 2014-07-03 Probability
Theory: A Historical Sketch covers the probability
theory, mainly axiomatization problems. The book
discusses the prehistory of the probability theory; the
first stage in the development of probability theory;
and the development of probability theory to the middle
of the 19th century. The text also describes the
probability theory in the second half of the 19th
century; and the axiomatic foundations of the
probability theory. Historians and mathematicians will
find the book invaluable.
National Identities in Soviet Historiography Harun
Yilmaz 2015-02-20 Under Stalin’s totalitarian leadership
of the USSR, Soviet national identities with historical
narratives were constructed. These constructions
envisaged how nationalities should see their imaginary
common past, and millions of people defined themselves
according to them. This book explains how and by whom
these national histories were constructed and focuses on
the crucial episode in the construction of national
identities of Ukraine, Azerbaijan and Kazakhstan from
1936 and 1945. A unique comparative study of three
different case studies, this book reveals different aims
and methods of nation construction, despite the
existence of one-party rule and a single overarching
official ideology. The study is based on work in the
often overlooked archives in the Ukraine, Azerbaijan,
and Kazakhstan. By looking at different examples within
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the Soviet context, the author contributes to and often
challenges current scholarship on Soviet nationality
policies and Stalinist nation-building projects. He also
brings a new viewpoint to the debate on whether the
Soviet period was a project of developmentalist
modernization or merely a renewed ‘Russian empire’. The
book concludes that the local agents in the countries
concerned had a sincere belief in socialism—especially
as a project of modernism and development—and, at the
same time, were strongly attached to their national
identities. Claiming that local communist party
officials and historians played a leading role in the
construction of national narratives, this book will be
of interest to historians and political scientists
interested in the history of the Soviet Union and
contemporary Eastern Europe, the Caucasus and Central
Asia.
Integrating Engineering Education and Humanities for
Global Intercultural Perspectives Zhanna Anikina
2020-05-06 This book presents papers from the
International Conference on Integrating Engineering
Education and Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on 25–27 March 2020.
The conference brought together researchers and
practitioners from various disciplines within
engineering and humanities to offer a range of
perspectives. Focusing on, but not limited to, Content
and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a wide academic
audience seeking ways to initiate positive changes in
education.
The Revival of the Russian Literary Avant-garde Irene
Kolchinsky 2001 This study is devoted to the authors who
began the revival of the Russian avantgarde tradition,
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which was suppressed by the Soviet authorities in the
1930s. Most of them emerged from obscurity in the early
1990s. This book aims to fill in gaps in the scholarship
on the Russian literary avantgarde during its least
investigated period.
The Russian Levites Gregory L. Freeze 1977
With and Without Galton: Vasilii Florinskii and the Fate
of Eugenics in Russia Nikolai Krementsov
Soviet Women on the Frontline in the Second World War R.
Markwick 2012-06-26 This is the first comprehensive
study in English of Soviet women who fought against the
genocidal, misogynist, Nazi enemy on the Eastern Front
during the Second World War. Drawing on a vast array of
original archival, memoir, and published sources, this
book captures the everyday experiences of Soviet women
fighting, living and dying on the front.
Bibliography on Medical Education National Library of
Medicine (U.S.) 1968
The Russian General Staff and Asia, 1860-1917 Alex
Marshall 2006-11-22 This new book examines the role of
the Tsarist General Staff in studying and administering
Russia’s Asian borderlands. It considers the nature of
the Imperial Russian state, the institutional
characteristics of the General Staff, and Russia’s
relationship with Asia. During the nineteenth century,
Russia was an important player in the so-called ‘Great
Game’ in central Asia. Between 1800 and 1917 officers of
the Russian General Staff travelled extensively through
Turkey, central Asia and the Far East, gathering
intelligence that assisted in the formation of future
war plans. It goes on to consider tactics of imperial
expansion, and the role of military intelligence and war
planning with respect to important regions including the
Caucasus, central Asia and the Far East. In the light of
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detailed archival research, it investigates objectively
questions such as the possibility of Russia seizing the
Bosphorus Straits, and the probability of an expedition
to India. Overall, this book provides a comprehensive
account of the Russian General Staff, its role in Asia,
and of Russian military planning with respect to a
region that remains highly strategically significant
today.
Writing the Great War Christoph Cornelissen 2020-11-01
From the Treaty of Versailles to the 2018 centenary and
beyond, the history of the First World War has been
continually written and rewritten, studied and
contested, producing a rich historiography shaped by the
social and cultural circumstances of its creation.
Writing the Great War provides a groundbreaking survey
of this vast body of work, assembling contributions on a
variety of national and regional historiographies from
some of the most prominent scholars in the field. By
analyzing perceptions of the war in contexts ranging
from Nazi Germany to India’s struggle for independence,
this is an illuminating collective study of the complex
interplay of memory and history.
The Great War in History Jay Winter 2020-12-03 The first
comprehensive survey of interpretations of the Great War
from 1914 to 2020.
Seminary Sketches Nikolaĭ Gerasimovich
Pomi\U+0361\alovskiĭ 1973 "In matters of conscience and
basic convictions it is unlawful and pernicious for
anyone to forcibly intrude upon another's beliefs;
therefore, because I am a man of rational convictions, I
will not go out and demolish churches, drown monks, or
rip down icons from my friends' walls because in so
doing I will not spread my convictions; human beings
must be educated, not coerced, I am not the enemy, I am
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not the tyrant of the conscience of true believers."-Goodreads
The Lockhart Plot Jonathan Schneer 2020-07-23 This is
the extraordinary story of the British plot in the
summer of 1918 to overthrow the Bolshevik government in
Russia, murder the Bolshevik leaders, and install a new
government in Moscow that would re-open the war against
the Germans on the Eastern Front. Conceived by the
British envoy to the Bolsheviks, Robert Bruce Lockhart,
a dashing, cynical, urbane 30-year-old Scot, and
involving French, American, and Russian accomplices, the
planultimately failed - which is why it has until now
remained shrouded in mystery. It was a plot in which the
fate of the Revolution and the future shape of world
history were upfor grabs, and the story behind it is a
thrilling one involving a game of cat and mouse with the
Bolshevik secret police, the Cheka, as well as murder,
attempted murder, and a passionate love affair between
Lockhart and one of his Russian accomplices, the
beautiful Russian aristocrat Moura von Benckendorff.
Introduction to Museology Ivo Maroević 1998
Sir Francis Galton, FRS Milo Keynes 1993-07-20 '...this
is a splendid, first-class book, the definitive book on
Francis Galton and his legacy. The editing has been
superb...The timing of its publication is excellent in
relation to the increasing interest in human genetics in
all areas of the biological and behavioural
sciences'.R.Plomin, Distinguished Professor and
Director, Center for Development and Health Genetics,
Pennsylvania State University Sir Francis Galton
(1822-1911), a grandson of Erasmus Darwin, was one of
the most versatile men of his time. In his twenties he
won fame as an explorer. He worked at the prediction of
weather, and described his discovery of the anticyclone
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He first became an anthropologist in 1862 when he joined
the Ethnological Society. He initiated anthropometry and
the measurement of human variation, and the use of
photography for the analysis of differencies, or
individual characteristics, in a group. He recognised
the uniqueness of Finger Prints, and, in 1875, first
used the records of pairs of identical twins in his
researches into the laws of heredity. Besides
contributions to human genetics, Galton devised the
correlation coefficient, and was thus concerned with the
advancement of statistics. In 1883, he coined the word
eugenics by which he meant 'good in birth' and 'noble in
heredity', and, in 1904, he founded the Galton
Laboratory at University College, London. He was first
President of the Eugenics Education Society in 1907.
Language and Power in the Creation of the USSR,
1917-1953 Michael G. Smith 1998-01-01 CONTRIBUTIONS TO
THE SOCIOLOGY OF LANGUAGE brings to students,
researchers and practitioners in all of the social and
language-related sciences carefully selected book-length
publications dealing with sociolinguistic theory,
methods, findings and applications. It approaches the
study of language in society in its broadest sense, as a
truly international and interdisciplinary field in which
various approaches, theoretical and empirical,
supplement and complement each other. The series invites
the attention of linguists, language teachers of all
interests, sociologists, political scientists,
anthropologists, historians etc. to the development of
the sociology of language.
Revolution of the Mind Michael David-Fox 1997 Content
Description #Includes bibliographical references (p. )
and index.
Research Skills for Teachers 1e Beverley Moriarty
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2020-03-05 Understanding research principles and
developing a small-scale research project is
increasingly required of both pre-service and in-service
teachers at early childhood, primary and secondary
levels. In Research Skills for Teachers, Beverley
Moriarty provides an accessible guide to every aspect of
education research appropriate to the needs of the
beginner. The book helps readers identify their area of
research interest and then focus their topic into
something manageable yet original and sustainable. There
are comprehensive, readable explanations of key concepts
and technical terms, and realistic examples throughout
show how ideas can be put into action. The text adopts
an iterative approach, encouraging readers to revisit
research questions, research design and methodology as
they progress through the stages of planning and
execution. The book provides clear guidance on core
issues including: • Understanding and completing a
literature review • Quantitative and qualitative
approaches • Developing interviews and surveys •
Analysing data • Ethical issues and dilemmas Featuring
an accessible, step-by-step approach and rich with case
studies and exercises, this is an essential tool for
anyone embarking on a career in teaching.
Nation-building in the Post-Soviet Borderlands Graham
Smith 1998-09-10 This book examines how national and
ethnic identities are being reforged in the post-Soviet
borderland states.
Russian Monastic Culture Tom E. Dykstra 2006
International Bibliography of History of Education and
Children's Literature (2013) Dorena Caroli 2015
The Electrification of Russia, 1880–1926 Jonathan
Coopersmith 2016-11-01 The Electrification of Russia,
1880–1926 is the first full account of the widespread
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adoption of electricity in Russia, from the beginning in
the 1880s to its early years as a state technology under
Soviet rule. Jonathan Coopersmith has mined the archives
for both the tsarist and the Soviet periods to examine a
crucial element in the modernization of Russia.
Coopersmith shows how the Communist Party forged an
alliance with engineers to harness the socially
transformative power of this science-based enterprise. A
centralized plan of electrification triumphed, to the
benefit of the Communist Party and the detriment of
local governments and the electrical engineers.
Coopersmith’s narrative of how this came to be
elucidates the deep-seated and chronic conflict between
the utopianism of Soviet ideology and the reality of
Soviet politics and economics.
Eastern European Mathematics Education in the Decades of
Change Alexander Karp 2020-05-04 This contributed volume
is devoted to the recent history and evolution of
mathematics education in Eastern Europe, exploring how
it was influenced by social and political changes in
this part of the world. Despite the broad recognition of
the importance of these changes, little scholarship
exists that examines the ways in which they were
followed by changes in the teaching of mathematics in
the post-socialist countries. Indeed, the analyzed
processes are complex and vary across the states.
Accordingly, this book touches on many factors-including differences in cultures and traditions – that
find expression in the teaching of mathematics.
Specifically, this volume seeks to explore what changes
there were in education in general and in the position
of mathematics in school education in these years, and
how these changes may be explained and documented; what
changes there were in the content of mathematics
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education and its assessment, and how were they
motivated and adopted; what new textbooks appeared and
what new methodological ideas were offered in them; how
and why mathematics teacher education and/or
professional development changed; what was the role (if
any) of foreign influences on mathematics education,
etc.The book will be of interest to both researchers in
mathematics education and practitioners-teachers, as
well as a broader audience of historians and educators
exploring the political aspects of education.
Education And «Paedagogik» Blanka Kudlácová 2019-09-18
The book is a philosophical and historical reflection of
education and the science of education (Ger. Pädagogik)
as an academic as well as scientific discipline in the
countries of Central, Southern and South-Eastern Europe.
Re-Constructing Grassroots Holocaust Memory Irina
Rebrova 2020-10-26 The main objective of the book is to
allocate the grass roots initiatives of remembering the
Holocaust victims in a particular region of Russia which
has a very diverse ethnic structure and little presence
of Jews at the same time. It aims to find out how such
individual initiatives correspond to the official
Russian hero-orientated concept of remembering the
Second World war with almost no attention to the memory
of war victims, including Holocaust victims. North
Caucasus became the last address of thousands of Soviet
Jews, both evacuees and locals. While there was almost
no attention paid to the Holocaust victims in the
official Soviet propaganda in the postwar period, local
activists and historians together with the members of
Jewish communities preserved Holocaust memory by
installing small obelisks at the killing sites, writing
novels and making documentaries, teaching about the
Holocaust at schools and making small thematic
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exhibitions in the local and school museums. Individual
types of grass roots activities in the region on
remembering Holocaust victims are analyzed in each
chapter of the book.
Russian and Soviet Health Care from an International
Perspective Susan Grant 2017-02-20 This collection
compares Russian and Soviet medical workers –
physicians, psychiatrists and nurses, and examines them
within an international framework that challenges
traditional Western conceptions of professionalism and
professionalization through exploring how these ideas
developed amongst medical workers in Russia and the
Soviet Union. Ideology and everyday life are examined
through analyses of medical practice while gender is
assessed through the experience of women medical
professionals and patients. Cross national and entangled
history is explored through the prism of health care,
with medical professionals crossing borders for a number
of reasons: to promote the principles and advancements
of science and medicine internationally; to serve
altruistic purposes and support international health
care initiatives; and to escape persecution. Chapters in
this volume highlight the diversity of experiences of
health care, but also draw attention to the shared
concerns and issues that make science and medicine the
subject of international discussion.
Russian Mathematics Education
Ostrovityane Nikolaj Leskov 2013-01 Nikolaj Semenovich
Leskov shiroko, ob'ektivno otrazil v svoih
proizvedeniyah zhizn' rossijskogo obschestva ego epohi epohi otmeny krepostnogo prava, probuzhdeniya delovoj
aktivnosti mass, razmezhevaniya intelligentsii na raznye
ideologicheskie "stany." Bol'shoe vnimanie udelyal
Leskov i russkoj starine, schitaya tsennym dlya
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razvitiya obschestva nakoplennyj tysyacheletiyami
narodnyj opyt. Dokumental'nost' mnogih ego proizvedenij
sochetaetsya s hudozhestvennoj vyrazitel'nost'yu,
psihologicheskoj glubinoj, yarkost'yu yazyka.
Sociocultural Perspectives on Language Change in
Diaspora David R. Andrews 1999 This book is a
sociolinguistic examination of the Russian speech of the
American "Third Wave," the migration from the Soviet
Union which began in the early 1970s under the policy of
detente. Within the framework of bilingualism and
language contact studies, it examines developments in
emigre Russian with reference to the late Cold-War
period which shaped them and the post-Soviet era of
today. The book addresses matters of interest not only
to Russianists, but to linguists of various theoretical
persuasions and to sociologists, anthropologists and
cultural historians working on a range of related
topics. No knowledge of the Russian language is assumed
on the part of the reader, and all linguistics examples
are presented in standard transliteration and fully
explicated.
Imperial Visions Mark Bassin 1999-06-24 In the middle of
the nineteenth century, the Russian empire made a
dramatic advance on the Pacific by annexing the vast
regions of the Amur and Ussuri rivers. Although this
remote realm was a virtual terra incognita for the
Russian educated public, the acquisition of an 'Asian
Mississippi' attracted great attention nonetheless, even
stirring the dreams of Russia's most outstanding
visionaries. Within a decade of its acquisition,
however, the dreams were gone and the Amur region
largely abandoned and forgotten. In an innovative
examination of Russia's perceptions of the new
territories in the Far East, Mark Bassin sets the Amur
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enigma squarely in the context of the Zeitgeist in
Russia at the time. Imperial Visions demonstrates the
fundamental importance of geographical imagination in
the mentalité of imperial Russia. This 1999 work offers
a truly novel perspective on the complex and ambivalent
ideological relationship between Russian nationalism,
geographical identity and imperial expansion.
America and the Great War D. Clayton James 2014-09-12 In
America and the Great War, 1914-1920, the accomplished
writing team of D. Clayton James and Anne Sharp Wells
provides a succinct account of the principal military,
political, and social developments in United States
History as the nation responded to, and was changed by,
a world in crisis. A forthright examination of America's
unprecedented military commitment and actions abroad,
America and the Great War includes insights into the
personalities of key Allied officers and civilian
leaders as well as the evolution of the new American
"citizen soldier." Full coverage is given to President
Wilson's beleaguered second term, the experience of
Americans-including women, minorities, and recent
arrivals-on the home front, and the lasting changes left
in the Great War's wake.
Higher Education in Russia Yaroslav Kuzminov 2022-09-13
Higher Education in Russia is a must-read for scholars
of higher education and Russian history alike.
The Parish Clergy in Nineteenth-Century Russia Gregory
L. Freeze 2014-07-14 This volume attempts to put the
clergy in the context of the issues and debates of the
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nineteenth century, treating the social history of the
clergy, the repeated attempts to reform it, and the
impact of these reforms on the structure and outlook of
rank-and file parish clergy. Originally published in
1983. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions
preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to
vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Studying Peoples in the People's Democracies II Vintilă
Mihăilescu 2008 Bulgaria and Serbia during socialism are
outlined from many different points of view in this
volume. Beyond local and personal trajectories the
authors illuminate more general and comparative
questions. Was there anything like a "socialist
anthropology", common to all three countries? Did Soviet
and/or Marxist influences, in the discipline and in
society in general, penetrate so deeply as to form an
unavoidable common denominator of anthropological
practice? The answers turn out to be complex and subtle.
While unifying ideological forces were very strong in
the 1950s, diversity increased thereafter. Anthropology
was entangled with national ideology in all three
countries, but the evidence nonetheless calls for
"polyphonic" interpretations.
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